
From: Mark Burton <> 
Sent: 24 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Consultation on a New Policy: C12 – Former Dairy Crest Site 
 
Dear Council, 
 
I am writing to contribute my view to the consultation on the new policy for the former 
Dairy Crest Site. 
 
I am strongly in favour of the new policy, C12. 
 
A huge amount of work and consultation has been done by the community in 
deciding what the community needs and would like the redevelopment to the site to 
provide. I can't think of a more thorough and genuine effort to meet community need. 
 
I am therefore delighted that Totnes Town Council is consulting on this new policy 
aligned with the outcomes of that community effort. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mark Burton 
Apple Tree Corner 
Forder Lane 
Dartington 
TQ9 6T 


